
From: Murrell Smith <murrell@leeandmoise.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/15/2012 10:49:00 AM 
Subject: RE: Order of the Palmetto

We are going to try to do this next week if possible. Can you all get it ready by Monday?

G. Murrell Smith Jr.
Lee, Erter, Wilson, Holler & Smith LLC
126 North Main Street
P. O. Box 580(mailing address)
Sumter S.C. 29151
(803)778-2471 (voice)
(803)778-1643(fax)
murrell@leeandmoise.com
P

Please consider whether it is absolutely necessary to print this email: save resources and paper costs.
******* CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE ******

This message may contain information that is confidential or privileged under an attorney-
client relationship. It is intended only for use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed, and any other dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is
strictly prohibited and may be illegal under federal or state law. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email and by 
deleting the original message and any copies. Thank you.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: Internal Revenue Service regulations generally provide that, for the 
purpose of avoiding federal tax penalties, a taxpayer may rely only on formal written advice 
meeting specific requirements. Any tax advice in this message, or in any attachment to this 
message, does not meet those requirements. Accordingly, any such tax advice was not intended 
or written to be used, and it cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding federal tax
penalties that may be imposed on you or for the purpose of promoting, marketing or
recommending to another party any tax-related matters.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 11:35 AM 
To: murrell@leeandmoise.com
Cc: Bondurant, Kate
Subject: FW: Order of the Palmetto
Importance: High

Please reference below.
Please advise.
Thanks, Katherine

From: Bondurant, Kate
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 11:24 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Order of the Palmetto

Katherine,

Former Speaker Ramon Schwartz, Jr. has been approved to receive the Order of the Palmetto. Does Representative 
Smith have a date in mind for the presentation of the award?

Thanks,
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Kate

Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
803.734.6059


